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I strongly object to most of the proposals which will destroy villages around the Blean in order to build 1400 new 
houses. This is not going to improve life for people in the district.  
 
There are strong and cohesive communities at Rough Common and Blean which will be severely disrupted and the 
delightful little school at Blean will be destroyed. The children there will be badly affected and their schooling 
seriously curtailed for a number of years, an unacceptable cost to their lives.  
 
The infrastructure in the area is inadequate to support the current community and will be even worse with more 
houses added. The amount of sewage being deposited into our waters will reach dangerous levels and will impact 
upon the health of all citizens.  
 
Our environment can only be compromised by having more concrete dumped upon it and our precious woodlands 
will suffer. The roads will experience even greater volumes of traffic, leading to increased pollution and damage to 
air quality.  
 
I have seen absolutely nothing that will improve life in the Canterbury area in your proposals and beg you to rethink. 
 
Marianne Fearnside  
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